
 
March Newsletter from Cromford Church of England Primary School 

 

12th March – World Book Day 

Our postponed World book Day was successful and the children looked great in their costumes.  

We all enjoyed going to Scarthin Books to spend our vouchers. 

 

16th March – Family Bingo (PTA) 

Many thanks to the PTA for running this event.  Lots of people have said what a great evening it 

was.  It also raised over £300 for the PTA funds. 

 

19th March – Sports Relief, Fencing and Archery 

All the children were able to have a go at fencing and archery.  The snow meant that we were 

inside for the sports, but that didn’t spoil our fun! 

 

20th March – Easter Cracked 

Members of the Churches came in and run a lovely morning of Easter activities for all the children.  

Hopefully you will receive the cards and other items they made. 

 

Uniform Policy 

At a recent Governors meeting we agreed to a minor update on our uniform policy.  Currently many 

children are wearing a wide variety of clothing for PE – some of which is really not suitable.  From 

September 2018, we are asking children to wear a white t-shirt and dark leggings/joggers/shorts.  

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

Piano lessons 

Rachel Bowers who comes into school to teach piano on an individual basis has a free slot on 

Wednesday morning.  Please let Class teachers know if your child is interested in lessons. 

 

 
Remember to look at our school website - www.cromfordcofeschool.com 

The school is now on Twitter, @CromfordPrimary – please follow us. 

School lunches – 2.00 per day, £10.00 per week,   

If your child is ill please telephone the school before 10.00 am on the first day of absence. 

Learn, aspire and achieve in a caring Christian environment 
 

 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=Easter+Sunday&FORM=IRBPRS


 

Special Royal Wedding Lunch – Friday, 18th May 

School Catering are putting on a special lunch to celebrate the Royal Wedding.  The menu will be: 

sandwiches (cheese, ham, tuna or egg), quiche lorraine, potato chips, vegetable sticks, coleslaw plus 

a celebration sponge cake.  Please complete the slip below if you would like your child to have a 

lunch on this day, return to school by Friday, 27th April.  The cost is £2.00. 

 

Private School Fund 

The private school fund is audited by an independent auditor once a year (usually in September) 

and then is presented to governors at the Full Governors meeting.  The report from the auditor is 

signed by the Chair of Governors. 

 

Swimming 

Infant swimming from Thursday, 26th April to 5th July 2018 

Junior swimming from  Wednesday, 25th April to 4th July 2018 

 

Music lessons 

Infant Class – Reception, Year 1 and 2, singing and Year 2, recorder 

Junior Class - Brass – either cornet or trumpet 

We ask parents for a contribution to the lessons of for the year:  £30, per term:  £10, weekly:  

£1.  Please send the contribution in a sealed envelope with child’s name on the front. 
 

 

Dates for diaries: 

 

April 

27th am Bikeability for Year 6s – playground session 

  

Term Dates – 2017/2018 

 

Summer Term 

Term 5 (7 weeks) 

INSET 4 – Monday, 9th April 

Tuesday, 10th April to Thursday, 24th May 

May Day – Monday, 7th May 

INSET 5 – Friday, 25th May 

HALF-TERM – Monday, 28th May to Friday, 1st June (Bank Holiday – Monday, 28th May) 

 

Term 6 (7 weeks) 

Monday, 4th June to Friday, 20th July 
 

 
I would like my child ………………………………………… to have lunch on Friday, 18th May and 
enclose £2.00 
 
Signed : ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 


